Dear Sir,

LLOYD'S REGISTER Om
/ Fountam [ ane, Donegalli—Pla H Belfast

Telephone No. 22103 Telegrams : Lloydreg.

14th Maf, 1957.

8.8. “"WHIN"

Further to our letter of Oth‘msy, we have
to advise you that the Owners and their Consultant
called to discuss the drydocking of the above ship.
They request that this might be deferred until early

August.

It is concluded that in view of Chapter B,

para. 801, no exception can be taken to this propossal,
but we siomld appreciate your confiprmation of Lhis,
) ) ) £}

e Y FaithTully,
fhe Surveyors.
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